
 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF JUSTICE 

KWA-ZULU NATAL LOCAL DIVISION, DURBAN 

NOTICE TO ALL PARTIES REGARDING THE HEARING OF THE UNOPPOSED 

MOTION COURT MATTERS SET DOWN ON THE 22 SEPTEMBER 2021 

To:  All Litigants, Legal Representatives and members of the public. 

Whereas, the Unopposed Motion Court Roll for Wednesday the 22 September 2021 will close 

at noon one and half days before the set down date being the 20th September 2021; the hearing 

of the Roll for the 22nd September 2021 will be rolled over to Thursday the 23rd September 

2021 due to the attendance of the Judiciary of this Division, to the Traditional Court Service 

for the late Honourable Justice Bhekisisa Jerome Mnguni being held at the Pietermaritzburg 

High Court on the 22nd September 2021. 

The Unopposed Motion Court that is rolled over to the 23rd September will be heard in  A Court 

The urgent matters enrolled for the 22nd September 2021 will stand down until afternoon on 

the 22nd September 2021 

Further queries may be directed to the General Office – 031 362 5847 and/or the Civil Registrar 

– RHlongwane@judiciary.org.za  
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